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WINTER WONDERLAND

Ponds M anagement and the Board of Directors would 
like to offer a brief update covered at the Ponds annual 
meeting.  We look forward to another successful year.  

Edward Pelkey

General M anager
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Happy 2022, another year has passed by as we welcome a 
new one. We continue to improve and maintain our beautiful 
property throughout this unique time. A reminder that all 
maintenance fees should have been paid by February 1, 2022.  
To avoid accruing future late fees make sure to be current by 
M arch 1.  "The color of springtime is flowers; the color of 
winter is in our imagination." Terri Guillemets

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wWZzJKJdIM4
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A new Phone System was installed in order to facilitate emergency dialing 
outside the property, as well as call within.  Fiber optic cable was run throughout the 
property.

With this new technology, our infrastructure is outfitted well for providing 
better internet connection now and in the future.  

The equipment for the new phone system was delivered in Late September 2020.  
Technically Amazing/ Kevin Longo began running fiber optic cable to the units on 
11/ 26/ 20.  As of the end of December 2020, all cable had been run through conduit to 
the units.  

 The project was delayed due to the fact that building 21- 24 is on a concrete 
slab.  A new method of wiring was needed, as such the new equipment that was 
required was ordered.  After some minor delays, the project was completed on M arch 
19, 2021.  
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